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May 9, 2023 
 
Dear Mayor Brown and Members of Brampton City Council, 

As developers in Brampton, we are writing to express our enthusiastic support for the proposed 
LRT Extension Study. 

Having well-connected communities with easy access to public transit is essential to the success 
of our projects. As builders, we have seen firsthand the positive impact that reliable transit 
options can have on residents’ daily lives. With the LRT extension, we see an opportunity to add 
even more value to the area by attracting new investment and residents to the area. 

Therefore, we strongly urge you to support the proposed LRT extension and work towards its 
successful completion. Not only will it benefit Brampton residents, but it will also benefit the 
business community, including builders like us, by contributing to the ongoing growth and 
development of the city. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 
 
_____________________ 
Andrew Salomon 
Vice President 
 


